
From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
To: Peralta, Rene C. (Fed)
Subject: RE: request for travel Univ. of Malaga - Eurocrypt and affiliated events
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 2:08:25 PM

Hi, Rene:
 
I got it. Thanks,
 
Lily
 

From: Peralta, Rene (Fed) 
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 2:07 PM
To: Chen, Lily (Fed) <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Cc: Peralta, Rene (Fed) <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: request for travel Univ. of Malaga - Eurocrypt and affiliated events
 
Hi Lily,
 
Departure flight : April 25 (arrive April 26)
Return flight : May 4 (arrive May 5).
 
There is no conference in Malaga. This would just be a visit within the context of our
agreement with them. I will give a talk there on April 27. Below is the invitation.
 
Regards, Rene.
 
 
>> mail from Javier Lopez

 
Dear Dr. Peralta,

Hereby I would like to cordially invite you to visit the Network, Information and Computer Security (NICS) Lab that I
lead at the University of Malaga, from April 26th to April 29th, in order to give a seminar and discuss about eventual
research collaboration opportunities.

Best regards

Javier Lopez
Head of NICS Lab.
Computer Science Department
University of Malaga
Spain
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From: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 10:29 AM
To: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
Subject: Re: request for travel Univ. of Malaga - Eurocrypt and affiliated events
 
Hi, Rene:
 
Can you please let me know the dates of your travel?
 

1.       Departure
2.       Return
3.       During the time in Malaga, conference dates, the dates you will give a talk as a visitor to

University of Malaga.
 
I will submit a travel request.
 
Thanks,

Lily
 

From: Rene Peralta <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Date: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 at 10:20 AM
To: Lily Chen <lily.chen@nist.gov>
Cc: Rene Peralta <rene.peralta@nist.gov>
Subject: request for travel Univ. of Malaga - Eurocrypt and affiliated events
 
Hi Lily,
 
This is a request for travel to Eurocrypt and affiliated events. I plan to give an invited talk at
the event "Fewer Multiplications in Cryptography". I would also attend two other Eurocrypt
affiliated events, one on Block Chains and the other on Post-quantum Crypto.
 
Additionally, I spoke with our colleagues in Malaga today and they reminded me of their open
invitation (within the scope of our cooperation agreement with them). They would like me to
give a talk at their Network, Information and Computer Security Lab.
So as to take one trip only, I propose to combine the two.
 
Proposed schedule below. Please let me know.
 
Rene.
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Proposed schedule:
 
April 26-28 Univ. of Malaga
April 29 : Fewer Multiplications in Cryptography 

April 30 : Frontiers Of Quantum Safe Cryptography,
S&B -- Security on Blockchains
May 1-4 Eurocrypt

 

http://www.pcqc.fr/foqus.html
http://prosecco.gforge.inria.fr/ieee-blockchain2016

